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After bravely battling many years of medical conditions and complications, on April 28th, Laura’s husband, Brian, was placed on Hospice (end-of-life care). Many of you have prayed for Brian over the years, and we humbly ask for your continued prayers for him and our family. Brian has been a big part of Hands of Luke since he and Laura married almost 28 years ago. He is deeply loved by all who know him and we are grateful to the Lord for each new day He gives us with him here on earth. Brian’s last wish is to meet his first grandchild, a baby girl due August 9th. We trust in our Lord that His Will be done in Brian’s life. Thank you for lifting up our family to our Heavenly Father during this difficult time. 


We have a new Fundraising Platform for online giving. You can access it several ways:
· On our website (www.handsofluke.org), click the DONATE button
· Text HANDSOFLUKE to 707070 on your mobile phone
· Scan this QR code with your mobile phone’s camera to open	a link that 
takes you directly to our fundraising page

Our website has a New Look!
We’ve updated our website and added some new features. Please visit us at:
www.handsofluke.org
We are grateful to the Lord for His continued protection of our staff, volunteers and those we serve. We are blessed to serve many individuals as we share God’s love with them. From April to June, your support helped us make the following impact:
· 26 people accepted Jesus as their Savior. 
· 3 students graduated from the Bible Institute
· 811 patients were provided medical care 
· 2,545 meals were served each week
· 165 people from the community attended Lakeside Baptist Church’s “Day of the Child” outdoor event in April
   Thank You All!
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